
 

17 October 2019 

 

 

Re:  A Visit to Samaritans Purse Operation Christmas Child Shoe Box Appeal 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers of School Captains, Service Captains and Faith Captains 

  

I have organised for the School, Faith and Service Captains to visit the processing centre for Operation 

Christmas Child Shoe Box Appeal – our Term 3 Service Project. 

The details of this visit are outlined below: 

Excursion Day/Date: Wednesday 23 October 2019 

Destination:   Unit 3, 40 Raubers Road, Banyo 

Purpose of Excursion: To see first-hand where the donations collected at school are going to and 

how they will be used to support the RSPCA Dakabin. 

Time Leaving:  9:45am 

Time Returning:  12:30pm (approx.)     

Mode of Transport:  Private Car – Driven by Chappy Teneille & Mrs Kube 

What to Wear:  Formal Uniform  

Permission to attend this excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  Parent Lounge 

can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require your login details to 

access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t know these details. 

Permission to attend is required by Monday 21 October 2019. 

 

Please also ensure you have updated your child’s medical details on Parent Lounge. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Teneille Kirby 

School Chaplain 
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